
Remote education provision: information for parents

The STAR MAT has in place a Remote Learning Policy. This was originally written

to support our school communities as part of the response to the Covid-19

Pandemic. It has since evolved to include any future situation where there may

be a need to deploy remote learning, for either individual students or any wider

need. Where a class, group or individual pupils/students need to remain at home

for a sustained period, schools may choose or be required (either through act of

Parliament or as part of an agreed partial timetable offer) to offer remote

education. You can read our Trust policy HERE.

https://web.starmat.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/STAR-MAT-Remote-Lea
rning-Policy-July-2022.pdf
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